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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Scott Cady <scott@scottacady.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 10:27 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Dear Secretary

Dear Secretary,

I agree and prefer the current 100:1 leverage of Forex Trading. To change this would be a loss of freedom which
the United States is suppose to stand for...

Sincerely,
Scott Cady


